14 July 2016

Patricia Holahan
Director, Office of Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

Re: Statement as to Payment of Civil Penalty EA-15-249

Dear Ms. Holahan,

The intent of this letter is to indicate that Methodist Hospital of Gary, Inc. will be paying the civil penalty from the enforcement action EA-15-249, of \$3,500. The payment method chosen is a check to be mailed to:

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

U.S. Bank

P.O. Box 979051

St. Louis, MO 63197-900



The check, along with a copy of this letter, has been mailed on 7/14/2016. A copy of this letter will also be delivered to Cynthia D. Pederson at the Region III office.

Please let me know if any additional information is required.

Matthew G. Rodriguez, MS DABR

Radiation Safety Officer

mrodriguez@landauermp.com

661-477-5529

Northlake Campus 600 Grant Street Gary, Indiana 46402

Midlake Campus 2269 West 25th Avenue Gary, Indiana 46407

Southlake Campus 8701 Broadway Merrillville, Indiana 46410